From: Dominic Dear - ADARA <dominic@adara.co.uk>
Sent: 05 October 2018 08:32

To: Quigley, Elaine <Elaine.Quigley@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 2018/3055/NEW and 2018/3237/NEW - Delancey Street
Hi Elaine,

Yes good point.

For clarity the doors to the gym will only open at 06:30.
No one will be in the building before then.

Thanks,

Dom

From: Quigley, Elaine <Elaine.Quigley@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 October 2018 11:56

To: Dominic Dear - ADARA <dominic@adara.co.uk>
Subject: RE: 2018/3055/NEW and 2018/3237/NEW - Delancey Street

Dear Dominic
Attached is the final decision notice for 2018/3055/P.
On the other application for the variation to the hours of opening condition (2018/3237/P)

can you confirm if you are seeking the gym to open at 06:30 for staff etc to start work or
would customers be starting classes at 06:30.

Can you please advise.

Regards

Elaine Quigley
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5101
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